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The President/Secretary Date: 18/01/2025
Staff Associations
----------------------------- College
University of Delhi

Sub: Feedback on Draft UGC Regulations 2025

Dear Colleague,

Please find attached a document prepared by DUTA as a Feedback to the Draft UGC
(Minimum Qualification for Appointment and Promotion of Teachers and Academic
Staff in Universities and Colleges and Measures for The Maintenance of Standards in
Higher Education) Regulations 2025.

You are requested to convene a meeting of your association to deliberate upon this
document and send your feedback to the DUTA office latest by 30th January,2025.

In case, you need any suggestion or briefing on the matter, please feel free to contact
DUTA Office. A DUTA delegation may visit your college on prior information about
your meeting

Regards,

(Prof A K Bhagi) (Mr Anil Kumar)
President, DUTA Secretary, DUTA

Attached: DUTA’s Feedback


